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òThe Cumberland Plateau Baptist Association is a network of Churches committed to evangelizing, teaching and 

ministering to our World.ó 

 

 

 

 

òI thank my God upon every remembrance of you, always in every prayer of mine making request for you all with joy, 
for your fellowship in the gospel from the first day until now, being confident of this very thing, that He who has be-
gun a good work in you will complete it until the day of Jesus Christ; just as it is right for me to think this of you all 
because I have you in my heart, inasmuch as both in my chains and in the defense and confirmation of the gospel, 
you all are partakers with me of grace.  For God is my witness, how greatly I long for you all with the affection of Je-
sus Christ.ó  Philippians 1: 3-8 

 

Can you hear the desire in Paulõs words to the Philippian church?  Itõs as if Paul has a deep fondness for fellowship with the 
church.  Listen to the ache in his heart to be with the church: òhow I greatly long for you all with the affection of Jesus Christ.ó 

 

Does this kind of love and affection still exist in the church?  Do we experience and express this type of fellowship throughout 
our churches?  Does the world, especially our community observe us as we share and extend Godõs grace and love?  Remem-
ber Jesus said, òBy this all will know that you are My disciples, if you have love for one another.ó 

 

Our association of churches is dispersed all across Cumberland County.   Our churches reach from Westel in the east to May-
land in the west and from Isolene and Fairfield Glade in the north to Pleasant Hill and Lantana in the south with many in be-
tween.  How are we able to have fellowship with each other with all of our churches so scattered? 

 

Glad you asked!  Several times a year we ask our churches to come together for fellowship and worship.  Two dates are usually 
the same every year, the last Sunday of April and the first Sunday of October.  These two dates should already be on your 
yearly calendar.  Occasionally weõll get together for another time of fellowship. 

 

April offers several opportunities for our churches to come together for fellowship.  Throughout this newsletter one can find 
announcements about times to gather for fellowship and worship.  I would like to point out a few of these.   

 

Hopefully all of our church ministers, staffs, and spouses have made reservations to attend the Ministers Appreciation Dinner 
at Cumberland Fellowship on April 4th. 

 

Our annual Spring Worship Rally is April 28, hosted by Central Baptist Church at 6:00 p.m.  Our theme is focusing on having 
Jesus Conversations.  John Meader will be our speaker.  Ready For Rain, a young group of worship leaders from Knoxville 
churches, will lead our music. 

 

If you are one of our Sr. Adults, you do not want to miss our Sr. Adult Get Togethers on April 29 and 30.  FBC FFG will host us 
on the 29th with Sam Greer speaking and a quartet leading our music.  Last year we all had a great time with the Bil-
breys.  This Blue Grass Gospel group will be back with us on April 30th at First Baptist Church of Crossville.  Our speakers on 
this day will be Jerry and Becky Drace. 

 

Don't miss the opportunities for fellowship and worship this month.   

òHow greatly I long for you all with the affection of Jesus Christ.ó 

 

Kirk  
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After Before 

Missions team working in Warsaw, North Carolina 
Jim Pierce, Dub Pierce, Eric Martin, Doug Elders, 
Kirk Casey, and Dan Wentland.  

Doug Elders leading a devotion.  

Temporary FEMA trailers beside a 

flooded residence.  


